Laura Crawford

From: Yvonne Boyle

Sent: 18 September 2021 16:52

To: Denise Dickson

Subject: Fwd: Planning vote for Eurospar extension into 5 Errigal Court, BT568PX ref
LAG1/2019/0960

Attachments: RFI1.205.21 McCreanor Response.pdf; ATT00001.htm

Denise,

Please see below an email from last month about a planning application for your information.

Thanks.
Regards,
Yvonne

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jim McCreanor [

Date: 17 August 2021 at 13:41:32 BST
To: Yvonne Boyle <Yvonne.Boyle@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning vote for Eurospar extension into 5 Errigal Court, BT568PX ref LA01/2019/0960

Dear Yvonne,

| write to you as a frustrated and somewhat upset citizen of this Borough.
I will not use your time with a complete explanation of why | have arrived here but rather have
included a short précis below and hope you will consider my proposal when the planning request is

put to the council in the near future.

My proposal is

“that the council should not ratify this outline planning permission,

I and other residents of this quiet cul de sac have grave concerns over what may happen should full

planning be granted now ||
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The potential for serious disruption in this small cul de sac is very likely if this site is to be used for
anything deemed necessary by Eurospar or anyone else, without due concern for the residents and
planning regulations.

Thank you for taking the time to read this and | hope you can help with this matter

I can be contacted by phone, email or directly at the address below, if you require further
information.

Technology permitting intend to send this mail to all Causeway councillors and members of the
planning committee.



